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June 18, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 414 
RE: Los Angeles Intermodal Facility Change 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective Monday, June 30, 2003, Domestic business currently tendered to Pacer Stacktrain at 
UPRR City of Industry destined for San Antonio, Houston and New Orleans ramps will be 
supported at UPRR Los Angeles LATC Intermodal Facility.   Current Cutoffs and Service supporting 
the above destinations will remain unchanged, only the originating facility has been revised. 
 
Likewise, in the westbound direction, effective Monday, June 30, 2003,  Domestic business 
currently terminating at UPRR City of Industry that originated at New Orleans, Houston, San 
Antonio or El Paso ramps will move to the UPRR Los Angeles LATC Intermodal Facility.   Current 
Cutoffs, Service and Availabilities supporting the above origins will remain unchanged, only the 
terminating facility has been revised.  
 
The above revisions are meant to reduce congestion and resultant delays that are sometimes 
prevalent at UPRR City of Industry. 
 
Please inform your trucking partners of this change and insure your business is tendered to the 
correct facility. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this change in facilities, please do not hesitate to contact 
your Pacer Stacktrain Customer Service or Business Development Representatives. 
 
Thank you for business, support and cooperation. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
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